From: Charlotte Morris

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: "C&H Hog Farm General Permit ARG590000
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:34:01 AM

| have deep concerns about the pollution of the Buffalo River and well water in

the surrounding area of the C&H Hog Farm. | was shocked that they were able
receive a permit to move into their current location to begin with. Please research this
more with an open mind. What is most important is that the water of the Buffalo River
remain clean, as does the ground water of family wells for years to come.

Charlotte Morris
3364 Hwy 36 West
Searcy, Arkansas
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